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Dear parents 
 
Your child's school would like to provide you with a loaned mobile device (tablet). 
This gives your child the opportunity to study for school or to take part in lessons from 
home. As you will know, the subject of home schooling is becoming more and more 
important. 
 
The school will check with the school authorities of the town of Rhede, whether you 
are entitled to receive a tablet. 
Please answer the questions in the application form. You are for example asked: 

• whether you have an internet connection at home 

• whether you already own a device (notebook, PC, tablet) and 

• whether you are entitled to benefits for education and participation. (If you are 
entitled to benefits for education and participation, you usually have the card 
“MünsterlandKarte” for your child.) 

 
At the end you need to confirm with your signature: 

• that you have provided all information truthfully 

• that the tablet will only be used for school purposes and may not be passed 
on to other people 

• that you are aware that the tablet is only a loaned device and that you may 
have to return it to the school at any time 

 
You do not have to fill out the last part of the application; that will be done by the 
school. 
 
If you have difficulties completing the application, please contact the class teacher or 
the school social worker. They will surely be happy to help you. 


